31 July 2023 RSSAC Caucus RSS Security Incident Reporting WP Call #3 Chat Transcript

18:02:22 From Alassane Malick To Everyone:

Hello everyone

18:16:26 From Russ Mundy To Everyone:

My thought on 047 was that the WP would select some "appropriate" subset of things (probably not everything) that would be an indication that there might be an incident.

18:24:21 From Duane Wessels, Verisign To Everyone:

I think we don't need to *define*, but rather should speak to these in broad terms 18:35:36 From Ray Bellis To Everyone:

I'm too jetlagged to think 😕

18:49:41 From Ken Renard To Everyone:

+1 to Russ's idea

18:53:24 From Dessalegn Yehuala To Everyone:

Edit access to the doucment is not enabled, it would be good to turn it on.

18:57:25 From Ken Renard To Everyone:

For a future meeting, would someone like to share previous RSO joint publications on an incident to discuss what and why certain decisions were made on the process of making that public statement?